From: Corona, Gustavo <gustavo.corona@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:51 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: travel 
 
Mr. Berlin,
 
This is P.O. Gustavo Corona, I am currently assigned to a CPD/DEA task Force. R/O is requesting to be carried code 049 from 01 APR to 03 APR 19 to interview a high level Narco Trafficker who is currently a cooperating defendant in New Orleans Louisiana. The Chicago Police Department will not incur any expenses. I will not be getting any gifts or additional compensation. My phone number is 773-988-0063 in case you have any questions. 
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